
 

 

WQ.88/2022 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES   

BY SENATOR K.L. MOORE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 7th MARCH 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 14th MARCH 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister inform the Assembly what sum it has been agreed to pay the accountants who are 

providing an audit of the Co-Funded Payroll Scheme? 

 

Answer 

 

The total cost incurred in respect of payments to the accountancy firm that provided the audit of the CFPS 

is £155,978. This represents 0.1% of the total cost of the CFPS. 

 


